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Nov. 5, 2024 
 
Everett Public Schools board recognized as a Board of Distinction 
 

Everett, WA--We are proud to announce the 
Everett School District School Board of 
Directors has been awarded the prestigious 
Washington State School Directors 
Association (WSSDA) designation of "Board 
of Distinction" for this year. This honor 
recognizes the board’s exceptional 
commitment to advancing educational 
opportunities and supporting the success of 
all students in our district. 
 
The board's innovative initiatives, particularly 
the expansion of dual language learning 
programs, were highlighted as a standout 
achievement. These programs provide critical 
support for our multilingual students and 
create a more inclusive environment for our 
diverse community, aligning with the district's 

mission to offer equitable learning opportunities for all. 
 
“We are honored to be recognized for the incredible work happening in Everett Public Schools,” 
shared Board President Traci Mitchell. “This award truly belongs to our staff, students, families, 
and community whom we proudly serve. We are inspired by the innovation demonstrated 
across our district every day and we are excited to see all the great things we will accomplish 
together in the future.” 
 
The board will be formally recognized during the President’s Dinner at WSSDA’s Annual 
Conference on Thursday, November 21, in Spokane.  
 
 
 ---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Harmony Weinberg, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
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